
Curriculum Skills Progression Map 
 

Subject:  Art & Design 
 

 AUTUMN SPRING SUMMER 

AUT 1 AUT 2 SPR 1 SPR 2 SUM 1 SUM 2 

N       

R - Develop their own 
ideas and then 
decide which 
materials to use to 
express them.  
- Begin to develop 
complex stories using 
small world 
equipment  
-Show different 
emotions in their 
drawings and 
paintings 
-Explore colour and 
colour-mixing.  
- Create their own 
songs, or improvise a 
song around one they 
know.  

 -Return to and build 
on their previous 
learning, refining 
ideas and developing 
their ability to 
represent them.  
-Sing in a group or on 
their own, 
increasingly matching 
the pitch and 
following the melody.  
 

-Return to and build 
on their previous 
learning, refining 
ideas and developing 
their ability to 
represent them.  
-Sing in a group or on 
their own, 
increasingly matching 
the pitch and 
following the melody.  
 

-Create 
collaboratively 
sharing ideas, 
resources and skills. 
-Watch and talk 
about dance and art, 
expressing their 
feelings and 
responses.  
-Explore and engage 
in music making and 
dance, performing 
solo or in groups 
 

 



Curriculum Skills Progression Map 
 

Subject:  Art & Design 
1 -create an original 

artwork to serve a 
given purpose using 
given media 
select materials and 
techniques when 
creating and give 
reasons for their 
choices 
-comment on works 
of art 

 - know about the 
work of other artists 
- express our ideas 
and experiences 
through art 
- develop different 
art techniques using 
colour 
- review the work of 
others and compare 
to our own work 

-Be able to create an 
original artwork to 
serve a given purpose 
using given media 
-Be able to select 
materials and 
techniques when 
creating and give 
reasons for their 
choices 
-Be able to comment 
on works of art 
 

-Be able to create an 
original artwork to 
serve a given purpose 
using given media 
-Be able to select 
materials and 
techniques when 
creating and give 
reasons for their 
choices 
-Be able to comment 
on works of art 

 

2 -Create an original 
artwork influenced 
by artists studied 
using given media  
-select materials and 
techniques when 
creating and give 
reasons for their 
choices 
-comment on works 
of art 

   -Be able to create an 
original artwork to 
serve a given purpose 
using given media 
-Be able to select 
materials and 
techniques when 
creating and give 
reasons for their 
choices 
-Be able to comment 
on works of art 
 

-Be able to use a 
variety of materials 
and processes to 
create art 
-use drawing and 
paint to share our 
imaginations 

 

 

 


